Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kyle Berend <kberend@bbsoil.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 7:55 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Pickett Draw Line Leak - 2RP-4757
Attachments: DOCO11.pdf

Mike,

| apologize for missing our deadline. We had contracted a company to perform the work, but they were too busy and
couldn’t get it done. | have attached a remediation plan and a map of the contaminated area. If you need anything else,
please let me know.

Thank you,
Kyle Berend

Bettis, Boyle & Stovall, Inc.
940-549-0780 ext. 112



